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My Dear Brothers & Sisters of M.I.T.
Friends and Family Members. LDFBS .
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Even-though in prison all the days are equally in a sense of 24 hours a day.
Birthdays, Holidays, and Anniversary's are all the same, but in the spirit
of Christmas I take this opportunity to send a massage to my loved one's,
friends, and in particular to Charles DeTar, Bejanmin Sugar, and students
from M.I.T. for the great agpportunity in allowing me to have a blog without
any cost, some how God has touched your hearts in giving us free speech and
communication with a silent world. —— It is also important to mention that
my friends from Prison Society, For The Trough Barbed Wire has been a great
help in exposing my POEMS to the public.

The Holidays in prison are a very difficult time period, but they also bring
thoughts of special people: '

My love, peace and joy be yours at Christmas
and all through the year 2014.

2 a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!




